
REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL 
 
 
DATE: JULY 13, 2005 
 
TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: GREG RAMIREZ, CITY MANAGER 
 
BY:  KEN BERKMAN, CITY ENGINEER 
 
SUBJECT: AUTHORIZATION TO SEEK BIDS FOR FY 2005/2006 STREET 

RESURFACING PROJECT; NIB 05-04  
 
 
Staff is requesting authorization to seek bids for the FY 2005/2006 Street Resurfacing Project.  
The scope of work consists of resurfacing 32 residential streets (over 9 lane-miles) with 
rubberized asphalt concrete (RAC).  A project map and street list is attached.  The use of RAC 
provides our City streets several advantages over conventional asphalt concrete, such as 
increased resistance to reflective cracking, providing a quieter ride and better striping contrast; 
all while recycling used tires.   
 
The list of streets to be paved is in accordance with the City’s recently updated Pavement 
Management System (PMS) report.  This report provides an orderly listing of all the City’s 
public roads and their condition.  Combined with analysis of field and technical data, the report 
provides the City with a “best bang for our buck” priority listing of streets in need of 
rehabilitation.   
 
The FY 2005/2006 project budget includes $800,000 from the General Fund and $100,000 from 
the Gas Tax Fund.  Staff expects to return to Council in August for the contract award and 
commence construction in September. 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
Staff respectfully recommends City Council approve the Plans and Specifications and authorize 
staff to seek bids for the FY 2005/2006 Street Resurfacing Project; NIB 05-04. 
 
Attachment:  2005-06 Street Resurfacing Project Map 
 


